

3<sup>rd</sup> December 2020

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## **Parent Governor Announcement**

We are pleased to announce that Mrs Suganya has joined our Governing Body as a Parent Governor.

Parent Governors play an important part in the running and development of our School and are valued members of the team.

They play a vital role in ensuring the Governing Body is aware of the views of parents and the local community.

Mrs Suganya who works for NHS and Public Health England, has a child in Year 1 at the Britwell Campus.

She is passionate about the standard of education that our children receive.

Mrs Suganya will be joining the Resources Committee and we look forward to working with her and benefiting from her professional expertise and experiences in this area.

Best wishes.

Andrew Griffin

**Executive Headteacher**